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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
It’s finally here – our Founder’s Day celebration is taking place on Saturday, April 9th from 
4:30pm to 9:30pm at Clark Henry Park! For more information about the games, food and 
entertainment at this event, visit the city website at jerseyvillagetx.com! 
 
As you may have heard, the City of Jersey Village has entered into a contract with Harris 
County to conduct its May 7, 2022 General Election. The choice to work with the county was 
due to the State constitutional amendment election taking place on the same day. We felt that 
it would be more convenient (and less confusing) for voters to go to one place and have the 
ability to cast their ballot for both the constitutional amendments as well as their choice for 
City Councilmembers for Places 1, 4, and 5. 
 
This arrangement also provided a few additional advantages for our citizens. You will have 
the flexibility of casting a ballot at any of the polling locations designated by the county. A full 
list of voting locations can be found online at harrisvotes.com. As of right now, there are 52 
early voting locations and 460 Election Day polling locations listed. You will no longer have to 
worry about rushing home from work to vote before polls close. Of course, the Jersey Village 
Civic Center remains one of those locations for both early voting and Election Day. 
 
Early voting days and times have also been expanded compared the past years. Here is the 
full early voting schedule: 
 
April 25 through April 30, 2022 – 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
May 1, 2022 – 12:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
May 2 through May 3, 2022 – 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
I encourage all voters to reach out to the candidates to learn about their positions and make 
plans to get out and vote early!  
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


